
April 28, 2020 
 
Thank you for your delayed reply received on April 28th to my input on April 3rd. 
Unfortunately, the CDC's answer only covered one of my concerns. I believe this may be 
because the intake person I spoke to was unable to accept the detailed email I offered to 
send to her. As a result, she was clearly relying on notes she took and, further complicating 
the situation, when I first spoke to her she did not even know what a parking lot power 
sweeper was.  
 
My other, more primary concern, is that currently open ‘essential retail businesses’ are not 
having their parking areas swept nightly. This is a serious concern given the volume of 
masks, gloves and other potentially infected items being left on lots. To make this concern 
more readily understandable, please go to the information page I have developed to outline 
this concern. That information is located here: 
 
http://www.worldsweepingpros.org/featured-articles/8213/ 
 
It seems clear that the CDC should be requiring essential retail business locations to be 
swept nightly during the duration of the pandemic lockdown. As you will read, this information 
was among that transmitted to your CDC intake specialist, Allison. Please provide the CDC’s 
reaction to this request, as well as the other suggestions articulated in the conversation with 
her on April 3rd. As you will read, the differences between what I told her and her notes on 
the matter amount to a game of ‘telephone.’ Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ranger Kidwell-Ross, M.A. 
Editor, WorldSweeper.com 
Executive Director, World Sweeping Association 
 


